
From: lgrupp@turbonet.com <lgrupp@turbonet.com>  
Sent: Tuesday, August 22, 2023 3:28 PM 
To: Jan Noriyuki <jan.noriyuki@puc.idaho.gov> 
Cc: david.meyer@avistacorp.com; patrick.ehrbar@avistacorp.com; dockets@avistacorp.com 
Subject: Avista Rate Increase 
 
CAUTION: This email originated outside the State of Idaho network. Verify links and atachments BEFORE you 
click or open, even if you recognize and/or trust the sender. Contact your agency service desk with any concerns.  
 

 
Secretary:  (cc: Mr Meyer, Mr Ehrbar, & Dockets) 
 
While not welcoming them, I do realize price increases are necessary from �me to �me. 
 
However, in planning alloca�on of resources, please give aten�on to replacing or placing underground, 
overhead power lines that go through fire prone areas. 
 
Up here in the north, we sure have a lot of power lines that go across wheat fields and through 
�mber.  Scary dry at this �me of year, especially when some of the poles are leaning. 
 
Thanks for considering. 
 
Carol Grupp 
1115 Paradise Ridge Rd 
Moscow, ID 83843  
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